
 
From: "Cell Phone MN" <+16512851865>  
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 9:46 AM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (2 minutes and 22 seconds) 
 

Hello.  My name is Naomi Zupfer.  I live on the West Side of Saint Paul. My email address is 

NaomiZupfer@gmail.com.  I'm calling in regard to the public hearing notice for the assessment that 

was done on our street.  We had sealcoating done, and I think this was done maybe last spring or 

last summer.  As soon as this the street was sealcoated, there were massive holes, but there are holes 

all over in our streets, so I don't know what the sealcoating did. I'm hesitant to pay $466.50 for 

something that has not solved the problem of our street. We have kind of a sink hole I would say in 

the middle of our street, and so I'm also going to call maintenance and see if they can come and 

take a look at it because it needs to be filled all the time and the sealcoating just didn't. Obviously, it 

didn't solve the problem, and we have a number of holes in the middle of our street so just wanting 

to at least voice that because it's a little frustrating.  It's really expensive, and it also didn't solve the 

problem with all the holes in our street. So again you can contact me if need be, but I would love to 

at least put that out there and let you know that we're a little frustrated with the cost.  Alright, thank 

you for listening. I appreciate it. Bye-bye. 

You received a voice mail from "Cell Phone MN". 

 

 

 
 
Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not 

clear enough to transcribe. 
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